Nichols College

Learn. Lead. Succeed.

**Pparking Decal Notification**

All Vehicles must be registered with The Public Safety Department while on campus. Resident
and Commuter Students must purchase their color-coded decal, which will designate their

appropriate parking area. Faculty and Staff members must also register their vehicles with The
Public Safety Department.

The Public Safety Department is open 24 hours per day, 7 days per week.

Student’s Visitors must be escorted, by their hosts, to the Public Safety Office to obtain a
Temporary Parking Pass. Faculty and Staff can also obtain these, if necessary, at the Public
Safety Office. These Temporary Passes must be displayed facing the front of the vehicle and
hung on the rear-view mirror inside the front windshield. For guest speakers and other

authorized visitors to campus, Department Heads can obtain Temporary Parking Credentials
through the Director of Public Safety.

Color-Coded Parking Decals are to be placed on the front windshield in one of two locations.
They may be placed in the center of the windshield, below the rear-view mirror, and outside
any shaded or tinted areas. They may also be placed in the lower left corner of the windshield,
near the driver’s seat. Please reference the diagram below for details. If there are any questions

regarding Campus Parking or Decals, please stop by the Public Safety Office or contact us at 508-
213-2298.

Thank you.




